
Feedback on Double Degree Program Offer 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: [Insert Recipient's Name] 

From: [Your Name] 

Subject: Feedback on Double Degree Program Offer 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I would like to take this opportunity to provide feedback 

regarding the recent offer for the double degree program. 

Firstly, I appreciate the initiative taken by the institution to provide students with diverse 

academic opportunities. The concept of a double degree program is indeed appealing, as it allows 

for a broader educational experience and enhances employability in today's competitive job 

market. 

However, I have some concerns regarding the program structure and the potential impacts on 

workload and academic performance. It may be beneficial to have additional resources and 

support systems in place to assist students in managing the demands of both degrees. 

Overall, I am excited about the prospects this program offers and hope to see further 

improvements that will ensure its success. Thank you for considering my feedback. I look 

forward to your response. 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Contact Information] 

[Your Program/Department] 


